
 

 
 

 
 
CALL FOR ABSTRACTS 
 

The Colloquium Committee invites the submission of abstracts for the eighth 

Trinity College Dublin Law Student Colloquium, which will take place on 

Saturday, 20 February 2016, in the School of Law, Trinity College Dublin, and the 

Trinity Long Room Hub Arts and Humanities Research Institute. The Colloquium 

is an annual conference started in 2009 at which undergraduate and postgraduate 

law students, recent graduates and young lawyers present their research to their 

peers. The eighth Law Student Colloquium will be presided over by Dr Oran 

Doyle, Head of School and Professor in the School of Law, Trinity College Dublin.  
 

ABSTRACT SUBMISSION DEADLINE: 5pm on 20 November 2015 
 

PAPER SUBMISSION DEADLINE FOR SPEAKERS*: 29 January 2016 
(*There will be a prize for the best paper.) 
 

The abstract can deal with any area of law and must be submitted via the abstract 

submission section of the Colloquium website (www.colloquium.ie). Submissions 

by undergraduate students are especially encouraged. Queries may be directed to 

the organising committee at law.student.colloquium@gmail.com.  
 

We look forward to hearing from you! 
 

Committee of the eighth TCD Law Student Colloquium 
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